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On the occasion of your appointment as the new Chairman of the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission, I would like to extend to you my warmest congratulations and best 
wishes for every success of this responsible duty. 

We have personally met on several occasions during my visits to U.S. NRC and had 
opportunity to exchange views on regulatory issues in our countries. I have great confidence 
that your leadership of the U.S. NRC and your efforts to the safe and secure use of nuclear 
technology and materials will contribute to a high level of nuclear safety in the USA and 
countries around the world . 

We are looking forward to a continued , close and good cooperation between the U.S. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission and the Slovenian Nuclear Safety Administration . 
the 

Accept, Madam , the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Honourable Kristine L. Svinicki 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 0-4FOO 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
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